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LETTER TO THE EDITOR 

Notice of an Error Being Unwittingly Propagated 

My colleague, Professor Pierre Richard 
of the Department of Geography, Univer- 
sity of Montreal, has kindly pointed out to 
me an error in Table 3.1, pp. 52-53 of my 
book “Postglacial Vegetation of Canada” 
which has been unwittingly repeated by Bo- 
nan and Hayden (1990) in their article in 
Quaternary Research, 33, p. 215. The col- 
umn showing mean annual growing degree- 
day range (>5.5”C) actually gives values on 

242 

the Fahrenheit scale and each value should 
be divided by 1.8 to give correct values. I 
regret this oversight and apologize to any 
colleagues who have been misled. 
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